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Report recommendation 

That the Transportation Committee recommend that Council approve the 
Recommended Plan for Albion Road, as described in this report. 

Heidi Cousineau, Program Manager, Area Traffic Management, Transportation 
Services Department (TSD) introduced Justin Swan, Senior Project Manager, 
Sustainable Transportation, TSD, who provided a detailed overview of the 
report.  A copy of his PowerPoint presentation is held on file with the Office of 
the City Clerk.    

Following discussions and questions of staff, the Committee CARRIED the 
report as presented. 

 


